Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012



The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Watren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in October 2022:
Roseville Christian Church Ron Koch Carol Shaw Johnny Sparrow & family Roseville Casey's General Store Steven Pinney Johna Young Berwick Baptist Church GoldWings Motorcycle Club
Warren County United Way Roseville Community Foundation Sheila Morath Peggy Shimmin Lois Brechbiel Marcia Morgan Lisa Mills
Jerry & Mary Ann Shrader Dave & Kathy Erlandson Penny McElroy David & Kay Stropes Bill & Nancy Gossett Joan Blindt



Cyndy Hunter, president, accepts a check from Carol Shaw, Roseville Community Foundation to be used for holiday turkeys and hams! Thank you, RCF, for your generosity!

Halloween fun at the pantry! This lovely pair came dressed for the occasion!



2022-2023 Board of Directors*

President: Cyndy Hunter Vice-President: Barb Gossett Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com



Board members (from left back row) David Mahoney, Grace McCrery, Barb Gossett, (front row) Cyndy Hunter, Janet Steiner, Lois Brechbiel and Flint McCullough. Those not pictured are Linda Jones, Jan Sprout, Amy Corman and Dick Killey.

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for OCTOBER

236 Families, representing 717 individuals, including 278 children, 15 proxies and 27 families on SNAP.

Our November shifts are all full!! Thank you!! Give Jan S a call at 309-255-7504 to sign up for December or to ask about becoming a volunteer.